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Grass Cutting 
Saturday 4 August 2007 
 
14 people turned up including 2 new folk, Andy and Pauline, who were very 
welcome.  We continued last month’s haycut at Webb’s Wood and finished the area - 
some parts were left uncut as they were more wildflower than grass areas anyway.  
Robin and Rachel identified a plant we think was upright spurge, which is quite rare.  
(We didn’t cut that!) 


